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Northwood Broom Community School

Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA
Telephone: 01782 234379


Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Headteacher & Child Protection & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran
Head of School: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref. NC.GA

1st December, 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Re. Forest Schools Opportunity
I’m delighted to advise that our children in Reception have the opportunity of taking part in the Forest Schools initiative which will provide lots of fun, outdoor activities in the safety of our school grounds.  These sessions will take place during the following school days:-

Friday 12th January, 2018 
Friday 19th January, 2018

Friday 26th January, 2018
Please would you send into school a full set of clean clothes together with underwear and socks which can remain in school for the duration of this course of activities and into which children can change if they become a little bit too enthusiastic during these sessions.  As always, please ensure that all items sent into school are clearly labelled with your child’s name.

I would also remind you that your child should have a pair of wellington boots in school at all times together with a warm, waterproof coat – again clearly labelled.

Thanks for your continued support in ensuring that our children experience fabulous learning in school.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Clark

Foundation Stage Manager
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